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Monday 13th November 2017 

 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Parents Mathematics Workshops 

 

We are running some workshops to show parents the methods we use in the teaching of mathematics.  These sessions 

will explain how the four operations are taught to the children and the formal methods of recording that are used in our 

school. 

 

The sessions are held in the Year 4 classroom on Monday afternoons 2.00 – 3.00 with coffee served in the hall from 

3.00 – 3.30.  You are welcome to join any of the following sessions: 

 

Monday 20
th
 November Key Stage 1 Addition and Subtraction 

Monday 27
th
 November Key Stage 1 Multiplication and Division 

Monday 4
th
 December Key Stage 2 Addition and Subtraction 

Monday 11
th
 December Key Stage 2 Multiplication and Division 

 

To assist with resources and numbers for refreshments, we would be grateful if you could complete the slip below, if 

you are able to attend the sessions. 

  

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Mrs J Churchman 

Mathematics Co-ordinator 

______________________________________________________________________________ 
Name     Name(s) of children and Year groups 
 
 
Tick the sessions that you would like to attend: 
 
 

Monday 20
th
 November Key Stage 1 Addition and Subtraction 

Monday 27
th
 November Key Stage 1 Multiplication and Division 

Monday 4
th
 December Key Stage 2 Addition and Subtraction 

Monday 11
th
 December Key Stage 2 Multiplication and Division 

 
 
 
 

Headteacher: Mrs Sarah Leighton 
Spring Valley Drive, Hughenden Valley, Bucks, HP14 4LR  Tel No: 01494 562501  

Email: office@hughendenprimary.co.uk  www.hughenden.eschools.co.uk 

_______________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

       

 

 

Hughenden Primary School 

 
Working Together, Empowering Lives, Enriching Minds 

mailto:office@hughendenprimary.co.uk
http://www.hughenden.eschools.co.uk/

